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Key, Lori

From: Teresa Ray < >
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 12:20 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: VACCINE PASSPORT OPPOSITION

Dear Board of Supervisors: 
 
I am writing this email to say we are against any type of passports for vaccines and will not have you violate 
our rights as citizens of this County.  We are watching closely the actions you take as a Board and will 
review everything. 
 
We request that you start meeting in person so that we can discuss these things with you. Most County 
Board of Supervisors in CA and throughout the USA are meeting in person.  COVID cannot be used as an 
excuse not to open up meetings to the public. California Health and Safety code 101080 states that a local 
health emergency can only be called where there is an ‘IMMINENT AND PROXIMATE THREAT of the 
INTRODUCTION of a contagious disease…” and this local health emergency EXPIRES AFTER SEVEN DAYS. The 
local health emergency was called in Feb of 2020; this is 15 months later. THERE IS NO EMERGENCY! There is no 
imminent and proximate threat of an introduction of a contagious disease.  There is no emergency and we want you to 
meet in PERSON. 
 

We want the following from this Board: 
 

(1).     Publicly state your opposition to the vaccine passport 
(2).    Cancel the OTHENA contract which was unlawfully 
approved; and 

(3)      Prohibit businesses from requiring a vaccine 
verification to get service 

(4)      Reconvene meetings in PERSON. 
 
 Digital vaccine passports of any kind are discriminatory against those based on their medical status, religious beliefs 
and more.  Requiring a vaccine as a condition to participate in society is unlawful, immoral, unethical and unthinkable. 
 Private businesses are NOT above the law and they are PROHIBITED from implementing any such verification 
program as a condition of doing business. 
  
There is much more information available which includes CA Govt. Codes, etc. but you will hear from us with more 
detail. 
 
Thank you and WE THE PEOPLE will be expressing our concerns. 
 

Best Regards, 
 
Teresa Ray 
 


